
Take a Virtual ACT® Practice Test 
with The Princeton Review

The Princeton Review is not affiliated with Princeton University. SAT® is a trademark registered by the College Board, which is not affiliated with, and does not endorse, this product.

Get ready for the March ACT, and sign-up to take a full-length
practice ACT from the comfort of your home, on a day and
time that works best for you. After the test, you’ll receive a
comprehensive score report detailing your strengths and

weaknesses. 

For more information, contact Coleen McGuire at
coleen.read@review.com or call 720-575-6618

Reno High School 

Scan the QR code to Register
Sign up by February 23rd

Access Instructions will be emailed out to all students by
February 24th. 


